
From: Susan Bracher > 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 10:35 AM 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Your leter dated 8 March 
 
[  

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re the above leter about Gatwick Northern Runway project, you say that you have no email address 
for me.  So in future : 
 

 
 
My reference number is : GATW-S573831 
 
Just for the record, I live in  quite near the current flight path, and am TOTALLY opposed to 
any Gatwick expansion, both on grounds of noise and also of environmental pollu�on. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Yours faithfully 
Susan Bracher (Mrs) 
 

mailto:NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

	From: Susan Bracher <susanbracher@btinternet.com>



